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What is happening at the National Home Builders 

Registration Council (NHBRC)? 

 

Organisational rights dispute 

As previously reported to members, the PSA is on a quest to obtain organisational rights at the NHBRC to 

fully serve members. The matter was taken to the CCMA and a certificate of non-resolution was issued on 

3 May 2024. The certificate provides the PSA with the option of taking the matter forward as consensus 

could not be reached on resolving the dispute through a conciliation process. The PSA has no intention of 

relenting on its case and is currently weighing its legal options on taking the matter forward. The growing 

membership at the NHBRC is encouraging and strengthens the PSA’s case, which will make it easy for 

the Union of Choice to obtain the required organisational rights. Members will be kept updated. 

 

The PSA is the largest non-politically affiliated trade union, with an impressive record of service 

excellence for more than a century. The PSA strives to improve employees’ conditions of service and 

protect their labour rights.  

 

How to join the PSA  

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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